
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joseph Arthur [mailto:arthur4490@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2007 9:14 PM 
To: CCFC 
Subject: My Comments on CA ARB Regulation 
 
 
I was indeed amazed that in California, there is an issue with purifiers. I cannot 
imagine why. I can only assume that they are terribly misinformed or are 
totally reluctant to testing the units correctly, as they should.  
 
“Realistically” as I understood it, they are testing the unit in a 
manner that will regardless of how efficient the unit is in helping to 
create the best indoor air quality, return very negative results. 
 
I am an Environmental safety & Health Engineer, retired. I worked in The US 
Virgin Islands in one of the largest refineries in the western world. I 
retired in 2003, built a house in Florida and moved there. We were not in the 
brand new home a good month when my wife and I started getting constantly 
sick with allergies, etc. I knew that the air and water was the problem, 
having lived so long on an island in the middle of the Atlantic Ocean.  
 
I searched the Internet for a product that would help to clean the air and 
water in my home. After several days researching over one hundred products, I 
was lucky to come across the Breeze AT. That was the best thing 
that happened moving to Florida. After reading the information on how 
exactly the unit accomplishes what it’s said that it does I was convinced 
that this is indeed worthwhile investing in. I bought it, followed the 
directions to the letter, sanitized each room, then placed it in the far 
corner of the largest room in our house, adjusted to the lower setting over a 24 
hour period and to my amazement the sniffling, sneezing, watery inching eyes 
all disappeared. 
 
I guess that because of my professional background I was able 
to grasp the concept and understand the use of ozone very easily. 
 
The EPA in several studies have documented that indoor air quality in 
America is worst than the air you breathe outside your home and has done 
very little to address that problem, and though many independent researchers 
have found solutions very few are really a creditable solutions.  
 
The use of ozone at the levels used by my Breeze AT only servers to improve 
the quality of air we breathe into our lungs in our home. One must accept a 
true fact and that is, any thing that is used in excessive quantities will be 
dangerous, even the water we drink. Testing must be done in the ideal 
situation that the unit is intended to be used to determine its value. For 
example, crash testing of an automobile cannot be accurate if 



it crashes into a volume of sponge, can it? 
 
Our Governments are supposed to protect our environment and quality of the 
air and water we consume and it is notoriously apparent that at all 
levels they fail at doing so. We have a right to bear arms as we have a right 
to freedom and due process and we must at all costs fight to preserve, not 
only those rights, but our right to clean the air in our own homes with the 
tools that will in “our opinion” do the best job for us. 
 
CCFC, you have our family’s support in yours’ and any other organization that is 
willing to pursue this cause. This unit is so efficient and durable, that after 
using it for six months I decided to form a company and market it hoping to 
clean the air in each home, one home at a time. Your cause is justified! 
 
          
Joseph Arthur 
 


